From: Rebecca Ruidl [mailto:rruidl@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 3:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mc Chesney, Elizabeth
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure November 2016-Rebecca Ruidl

Hi Steve,
This email is to disclose that I attended the NAEYC conference in Los Angeles on November 2nd -November 5th in an official capacity. I arrived in Los Angeles late night November 2nd and started attending sessions first thing on the morning of November 3rd. The Chicago Public Library Foundation paid for my airfare to and from the conference, my conference registration fee and my hotel room during my stay.
While at the conference I had the opportunity to attend several sessions and also visit the expo hall where approximately 100 vendors of children’s educational toys and programs had items on display and information on the products. I spent a lot of time at the expo hall gathering ideas for the program, talking to vendors and asking to see specific products that would work for the STEAM Team Early Learning project.
Listed below are all the sessions I attended from Wednesday morning (November 3rd) through Saturday early afternoon (November 5th). 
         Mathematical language Do you know the words? Examining appropriate language to support mathematics, and ideas for developing and modeling that language.
         So you want to write a children’s book?
         Leadership speed date: Learn how you can be a NAEYC leader
         Extra, extra read all about it! Adding literature to bring your STEAM activities to the next level
         Interactive Literacy or Multi-Learning Books
         Helping all children learn, especially children with special needs
         “A tortoise; yes a turtle”: Mmm…is that enough?
         Friday poster sessions 
         Wee engineer! Engineering with your preschoolers
         Rally for Early Ed for President!
Thank you,
Becca Ruidl
Becca Ruidl |STEAM Team Early Learning Manager 
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